Horn Park Primary School

Alnwick Road, Lee, London, SE12 9BT Tel: 020 8857 5003 Fax: 020 8851 5317 Email: info@hornpark.greenwich.sch.uk Website: www.hornpark.greenwich.sch.uk

Headteacher: Michelle Bernard **Associate Headteacher:** Melissa Carpenter



14th April 2016

Dear parents and carers

Royal Ball - Queens 90th birthday

Horn Park Primary School will be celebrating the Queens 90th birthday by holding our very own Royal Ball. Children can put on their glad rags (fancy dress if you wish) and join their friends to dance and play games. Children will be provided with a drink and a snack.

The Royal Ball will take place on Thursday 21st April 2016 in the school hall. For children in Key Stage One the ball will begin at 3.30pm and end at 4.30pm. The ball for children in Key Stage Two will begin at 5.00pm and end at 6.15pm.

All children will need to be collected by an adult promptly at the end of their ball.

Tickets will be on sale from tomorrow at the end of the school day the playground at the cost of £1.50.

Thank you.

The PTA

